
INTERNATIONAL LAMA REGISTRY 
 MINUTES 6-12-2015 

ANNUAL MEETING 
THE GATHERING 

DES MOINES, IOWA 
 

Present were Karen Baum, Debi Garvin, Susan Hannah, Linda 
Hayes,  and Harvey Pool 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00pm CT.  
 
The officers were announced as follows: 
President: Debi Garvin 
Vice President:  Sean Hart 
Treasurer: Harvey Pool 
Secretary:  Karen Baum 
Director:  Linda Hayes 
Office Manager:  Susan Hannah 
 
 A treasurer’s report was presented.  See ILR Financial Report 
June 1,2015. 
 
Dawn Moore was recognized for her one year term on the ILR 
BOD. 
 
Sponsors and volunteers were thanked with special thanks to 
Norris Berg and Terry Duespohl, as well as their spouses, for 
all the time and effort put into making The Gathering happen.  
Norris and Terry were presented with Thank You gifts at the 
awards dinner Saturday. 
 
Thank you to Kristy Brown for developing the new websites 
www.iwantallama.net and www.allaboutllamas.com.  Thanks to 
Steve Auld for his work on I. T.  issues. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:10pm CT. 
 
The 2015 Gathering had 221 animal entries with 472 classes 
entered by 72 farms/exhibitors.  19 states were represented. 
 
Submitted by Karen Baum 



 


